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Governor expresses his concern on the plights of the people  

Hon’ble Governor of Arunachal Pradesh Shri P.B. Acharya has 

expressed his concern on the plights of the students, their parents and 

job seekers from the State in other parts of the country, particularly those 

working in metros.  

Many people go out of the State for education, job, health and 

entrepreneur related works and many face problems due to 

communication gap and other reasons.  

To address and share their challenges, the Governor has invited the 

affected individuals and families to meet him at Raj Bhavan, Itanagar.  
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